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Hello Parent(s),

My name is Heather Leidy and I am a Professor at Purdue University.  My doctoral student, Steve Douglas, and I are working with the Center Middle School on a new breakfast program that is starting in March, 2018.  The purpose of this study is to determine whether ‘Breakfast in the Classroom’ increases breakfast consumption and improves overall health and well-being.  In addition, we want to determine whether different foods provided at breakfast improve these outcomes.  
The study consists of asking questions to your child related to his/her feelings of appetite, food cravings, and mood.  We also want to know about his/her snacking behavior and how he/she feels about eating breakfast.  We will collect body weight and height information and will have him/her complete activities to measure attention, memory, decision-making, and the ability to multi-task.  This information will be collected outside of class time and will not take away from learning.  In addition, if your child does not wish to be in the study, he/she will still be provided the same breakfast as everyone else in the classroom. 

If your child is initially interested in participating, please have him/her read the study assent.  And, for you, please read the consent form.  Both forms include all study procedures and information.  If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact us at leidylab@purdue.edu.  

If your child would like to be in study and you approve, please do one of the following:

1.) Email us at leidylab@purdue.edu and we will provide a link to sign these forms electronically.
OR

2.) Sign the paper version of the consent form.  Have your son/daughter sign the assent form.  Then, either have your son/daughter return these forms to the school to be dropped into a study locked box or mail these forms back to us at the address:  

Dr. Heather Leidy

Associate Professor

Purdue University

1144E Lyles Porter Hall

West Lafayette, IN 47907

Sincerely,
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Stone Hall, Rm. 213  ( 700 W. State St. ( West Lafayette, IN  (  47907-2059  (  (765) 494-8228  (  Fax (765) 494-0674
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